/ L 9.1
' ‘gecere, (%n. lrs ¥ .Qéz»yw?/
3 2 y %(; {’;’1,"(/// »t al __/é)“, ;Mm {'/07 47T A00
Pidambas, e 2 7,z
/Ydtd(& A "/Z’ o Jy//)'/(‘(“(y 4”&"' /-’"_‘é “ %«&wu(
Hoewme, Sovidls /Qf'j?(t%( '%‘“‘""‘ elaw 5057
fowr Gond, . Sows Yk i ol Shlecepcen (18] 4794747
Ploense, fepon Clovelond, Ches 449741504 g
’»LM/(n;&w ./ 6
bntonmadicmal £ flcns June 25, 1993 Dinast Dind . Niodon
dm »ﬂlé‘a“
Lomdon. nplanad (216) 479-8661
Hragae, rechoslivakea
Carol Ann Reed FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
Freedom of Information Act Officer ACT REQUEST
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, MD 20814 fOTA-73-36 ¢

Clec o 6-30-93

Re:  Request for Information Under the Freedom Of
Information Act (FOIA)

Dear Ms. Reed:

This is a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).
Please send me a copy of all documents relating or referring to a facility located at or near 540
East 105th Street, Cuyahoga County, Cleveland, Ohio.

To help you in identifying this facility and related documents, please note that the
Atomic Energy Commission may have granted a license for the production of uranium fuel at
this facility, from March 1959 through 1962, to a company operating under the name "Clevite
Corporation” or "Cleveland Graphite Bronze Company.” A Mr. Jack Grobe from the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission may have conducted, or know about, an inspection at this facility in
April or May of this vear.

If necessary, my firm will reimburse the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
rcasonable copying charges up to $100.00. If certain documents are not readily available,
please send copies of those documents which are readily available and let me know when I can

expect to receive any additional documents. If you have any questions in regard to this
request, please do not hesitate to call me at the number listed above.

Sincerely,
Fhuce H- Llpnstiin /ﬂnéua.
Louis H. Weinstein
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